
Dear PAAT Program Director:

This letter invites you to apply for your grant award for the Protection and Advocacy for 
Assistive Technology (PAAT) program authorized under the Assistive Technology Act of 1998, 
as amended.  This package consists of a letter of application, the PAAT Assurances, and the 
Certifications Regarding Lobbying; Debarment, Suspension, and Other Responsibility Matters; 
and Drug-Free Workplace Requirements.  When submitted, these materials will constitute your 
request for PAAT funds for fiscal year (FY) ____.

To request funds, please do the following:

1. Provide all requested information;
2. Sign and date the forms as indicated;
3. Write the cover letter of application to the commissioner on your own letterhead. 

The copy that we are enclosing is simply a sample to assist you in composing a 
letter;

4. Enclose the original and one copy of the entire application package;
5. Send all copies of the application package to the Rehabilitation Services 

Administration (RSA) at: the U.S. Department of Education, RSA, 550 12th 
Street, SW, Washington, DC 20202-2800.

To ensure timely review, please submit your application to RSA no later than ____.  

In addition, RSA developed a uniform data collection instrument for use by grantees annually.  
This form is available to grantees and is required 90 days after the close of each fiscal year.  I 
appreciate your commitment to serving individuals with disabilities and meeting the goals of the 
PAAT program. If you have any questions regarding this transmission, please contact your 
Program Officer, Mr. Fred Isbister, at 202-245-7385 or by email at fred.isbister@ed.gov.  Thank
you.

Sincerely,

Edward Anthony, PhD
Delegated the authority
to perform the functions of
Commissioner for Rehabilitation
Services Administration
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